Dear ,

Re: Nomination as a member of the Map Kibera Board of Trustees

Greetings and many good wishes from Map Kibera:

As you perhaps may know, the vision of Map Kibera is to create a corps of citizens in Kibera who are versed in a variety of technologies and empowered to report on, tell stories about, and generate data and map information about themselves and their community, train others in these skills, and to use that information for action. Supported by a combination of open source/open data technologies (OpenStreetMap, Ushahidi, SMS Dashboards, etc), Map Kibera will strengthen use of these tools, in Kibera and more widely in Kenya and beyond, through their role as advocates for, and trainers in, community information development.

The working principles of Map Kibera are based on values of openness. Starting from Kibera itself, Map Kibera seeks to work in collaboration with entire communities and stakeholders, on the scale from individual, to community based organizations, to large internationals, on an equitable, open and transparent basis.

We are currently in the process of constituting Map Kibera as a legally registered entity in Kenya, which requires the presence of a Board and other institutional organs. The working group currently tasked with this process has identified you as a potential member of the Board of Trustees.

Knowing your work and invaluable contribution in the areas outlined in the vision, your name was highly recommended and selected after a process of rigorous evaluation.

We therefore, through this letter, formally request you to kindly accept the role of Member of the Board of Trustees of Map Kibera Trust. Kindly send us your acceptance in writing.

The Terms of Reference (TOR) for a member of the Board of Trustees is duly attached for your reference. Please let us know whether you require more information to enable you make an informed decision.

We look forward to receiving a favourable response from you.

With every kind wish:

Sincerely,

Map Kibera Team.

